
 

 
 

Year 2 

Main Topic Driver:  The Arctic 

6 Pillars to be done daily (a total of 1 hour) 
Times tables or counting/ Reading/ Reflection or imagination/ Singing or Poetry/ Handwriting/ HiiT 

Monday 
Tuesday 

(PPA afternoon) 
Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Handwriting 
(approx.10 mins per day) 

 

Handwriting linked to his 
week’s spelling and 

phonics and dinosaur 
words. 

Handwriting linked to his 
week’s spelling and 

phonics and dinosaur 
words. 

Handwriting linked to his 
week’s spelling and 

phonics and dinosaur 
words. 

Handwriting linked to his 
week’s spelling and 

phonics and dinosaur 
words. 

 
 

Choose some of the core 
value activities to have a 

go at. 
 

Watch Miss Singh’s 
kindness activity video and 

have a go! 

Phonics 
(approx. 20 mins a day) 

Phase 2 – r sound 
Phase 4 – Recap of 

blending words with ph3 
sounds 

Phase 5 – oy sound 
Phase 6/ Year 2 – Adding 
es to words ending in y. 

Phase 2 – r sound 
Phase 4 – Recap of 

blending words with ph3 
sounds 

Phase 5 – oy sound 
Phase 6/ Year 2 –  Adding 

es to words ending in y. 

Phase 2 – r sound 
Phase 4 – Recap of 

blending words with ph3 
sounds 

Phase 5 – ir sound 
Phase 6/ Year 2 –  Adding 

es to words ending in y. 

Phase 2 – r sound 
Phase 4 – Recap of 

blending words with ph3 
sounds 

Phase 5 – ir sound 
Phase 6/ Year 2 –  Adding 

es to words ending in y. 

Literacy 
(approx. 20 - 30 minutes 

a day) 

 

 
Writing activity linked to 
time connectives and 

instructions. 

 
Writing activity linked to 

adverbs and instructions. 

 
Writing activity linked to 
editing instructions using 

time connectives and 
adverbs. 

 
Writing activity linked to 
editing instructions using 

time connectives and 
adverbs. 

Maths 
(approx.. 20 – 30 mins a 

day) 
 
 
 
 

 
Maths activity linked to 

positional and directional 
language 

Maths activity linked to 
positional and directional 

language, including 
compass points. 

Maths activity linked to 
positional and directional 

language, including 
compass points. 

Practical maths activity 
linked to positional and 
directional language, 

including compass points. 

Topic 
Well-being & Creativity 

(approx. 20 - 30 minutes 
per day) 

 
Topic activity linked to ICT 

and algorithms/ coding. PPA afternoon 
 

Mr Barkers music lesson. 
 

Mr David’s PE lesson. 
 

Miss Liniker’s Art lesson. 

 
Topic activity linked to ICT 

and algorithms/ coding. 
 

Online Beebots 

 
Topic activity linked to ICT 

and algorithms/ coding. 
 

Art Kano online activity 

Reading 
(approx. 20-30 mins a 

day) 

 

Reading activity linked 
vocabulary. 

 

Listen to the video where 
the text is read by Miss 

Pilsbury and then 
complete the vocab 

activity. 

 
Reading and fluency 

activity. 
Read your text to a parent 
and send the video to your 

teacher. 

 
Prediction activity 


